
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

COVID Update 

December 23, 2021 

 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families, 

On Wednesday, December 23, we were notified that we had one employee from the 

Woodlands test positive for COVID 19.  Because of the outbreak in staff we tested the 

residents and staff at the Woodlands today.  We expect to see the results from this test 

over the weekend. 

With Christmas only a few days away, please be extra careful when you are visiting a 

family member or friend at St. John’s. Please put your mask on before you enter the 

building, and then sanitize your hands when you are being screened. If you are not 

feeling well, please postpone your visit until you are feeling better.  

We hope you have a very Merry Christmas. 

St. John’s Pandemic Committee  

 

 

 

 


